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1012 Golden Smoke Dr. SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87116 
Office: 505-232-2049 

Emergency Maintenance: 844-887-6838
 

STAFF
 

Community Director................. Charlena Cavender
 
Community Manager.......................Veronica Lopez
 
Community Supervisor.....................Tana Gallegos 
Maxwell Place
 
Maintenance Director......................Paul Melendez
 
Maintenance Supervisor..........................Chris Sole
 
RSS Pershing, Vil 1 & 3..............Fredrick Martinez
 
RSS Villages 2 & Vil 7...................David Vialpando
 
RSS Villages 4, 5 & 6...................Leann McDonald
 
Leasing Agent............................Shannon LeFebvre
 
Leasing Agent...........................................Ava Bentz
 
Marketing Coordinator..........................Megan Gibb

MEET THE STAFF

FAMILY GAME NIGHT
We will be hosting a family game night on Friday, January 26th, from
6-8PM at the KFH Town Center. We will provide the pizza and games,
you just bring the fun! Please RSVP on the Facebook event, or email
megan.gibb@huntcompanies.com with the number of people who will be
eating. GAME ON!

UNITED BLOOD SERVICES BLOOD DRIVE
Find the hero in you. Please come and donate on Saturday,
January 20th from 10am-2pm at the KFH Town Center. The
Bloodmobile will be parked out front. Call Megan Gibb at
369-3773 or email megan.gibb@huntcompanies.com to sign up!
 
www.bloodhero.com                        Sponsor Code: DODKFH

TRASH UPDATES WITH NEW MDI CONTRACT
 

-Recycling pickup is now weekly instead of bi-weekly. Recycling pickup
will be every Monday.
-Trash pickup for Villages 1, 2, 3, 4, & 7 will remain weekly on Fridays.
-Trash pickup for Villages 5, 6, Pershing, & Maxwell will now be weekly
THURSDAY pickups.
 

The new schedule goes into effect on January 2nd with a Tuesday
recycling pickup, due to the holidays.



SANTA WAS HERE!
 

What a great turnout for Santa's visit! We
were so happy to have you all here to visit
with the big guy and enjoy hot cocoa and
cookies! We hope you had a wonderful
Christmas and got everything you wished
for!
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FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK
 

Make sure you follow us
on Facebook
@KirtlandFamilyHousing
to stay informed on
important updates and
event information!

2018 - ORGANIZATION CORNER
 
START WITH THE HOLIDAY TRAPPINGS - To keep plastic
ornaments and Hanukkah candles organized, use small
containers you already have on hand, like popcorn and
cookie tins or empty shoe boxes and egg cartons. Wrap
fragile ornaments in leftover tissue paper or newspaper, or
invest in storage containers. For strings of lights and
garlands, use zip ties to avoid tangles and put them in
plastic bags labeled according to use (tree lights, porch
lights, balcony, bushes, etc.). Zip ties can also be used on
wreaths, so that they can be hung on coat hangers and
covered with plastic garment bags from the dry cleaner.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR CONTEST WINNERS!
 

We had so many great contestants in the Christmas Lights
Contest. It was so hard to choose the winners! Thank you to
everyone who participated. Who's brainstorming ideas for next
year already? We are!!
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